
Broward State Attorney Harold F. Pryor and his team 
at the State Attorney’s Office are happy to report 
the following accomplishments, which reflect some 
highlights from the past 12 months that we are 
proud to share. We have a lot more to accomplish 
and will continue to strive to make our community 
safer while also working to ensure justice, equity 
and fairness for all.
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